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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:   Monday, June 20, 2022 at 11:05 AM 
Location:      3200 block of La Mesa Drive 
Type of Crime/Incident:   Attempted residential burglary 
Suspect:     #1 – Black male adult, 20-30 years old, white shirt 
      #2 – Black male adult, 20 -30 years old, black hoodie 
 
Summary:  
On Monday, June 20, 2022, at 11:05 AM an unknown male suspect knocked on the victim’s 
front door.  The victim looked through the peephole and did not recognize the male suspect 
and declined to open the door.  A short time later, the victim heard noises coming from the 
front of the house.  The victim observed a second male suspect tampering with one of the 
front windows to the house.  The victim called to another family member in the house and 
made their presence known.  The second suspect acknowledged the presence of the victim 
and fled the property on foot. 
 
Preliminary investigation revealed similarities to other recent burglaries.  Video surveillance 
reviewed showed a vehicle of interest in the area at the time of the incident.  Patrol Deputies 
are continuing to follow up on more video surveillance. 
  
 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
 
 
 

 Written by: Sergeant Michael Baron #S281, San Carlos Patrol Bureau 
 

Case #:  22-04901 
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